
Inland Wetlands Commission 
 
 
 
 
To:  Sheila Anson, Town Clerk 
  Inland Wetlands Commission 
  Public 
 
From:  Tammy Rill, Land Use Clerk 
 
Re:  Notice of Special Meetings/Agendas                          
      
 
 
The Washington Inland Wetlands Commission has scheduled the following Special Meetings: 
 
 
Tuesday, January 30, 2024 
 
Site Inspection at the following property commencing at 3:00 p.m.: 
 

 • 5 East Shore Road/New Preston Dam/#IW-23-79 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated: 01-29-2024 
 
 
 
 

By:   Tammy Rill 

Tammy Rill 
Land Use Clerk 
 
 
 


